
 

AUSTRIANS FOR AUSTRIANS (A4A) 
Dear Friends of Austria! 
We all are experiencing now difficulties and hardship. But also the wish for being there for each other. We are launching 
this platform so that we can reach out, connect people who want to volunteer with those who would appreciate some 
support. 
We set up 3 categories to address the most urgent needs, each headed by a spokesperson who will then coordinate 
incoming requests with volunteer offers. You can also contact Eva Kammel with any question. 

Shopping/food/essential errands Communication Tech support 
to place a shopping list (once a week), 
pick up from pharmacy, post office, etc. 
Need some help with cooking? 
 

talk, communicate, offer support with 
kids learning, answer FAQ, etc. 

“helpdesk” via phone, email; support 
with computer/phone problems, online 
shopping, and other tech related 
problems  

Need volunteers in all parts of WA, MT, 
ID as we want to reach out to the whole 
region. 
 
All volunteers adhere strictly to a 
minimum of 6ft distance. The modalities 
for paying, delivering will be worked out 
individually between volunteer and 
receiving person. 

Phone calls, emails, virtual contact only, so it does not matter where you are 

Galia Abouzeid  
galia_abouzeid@hotmail.com  
Tel: 425 985 7546 
Juergen Schatzer 

Sabine Jacques 
Sabinejacques@hotmail.com 
Tel: 425 208 2827 
Eva Donahoo, Elana Sabajon 

Michael Brandstetter 
michael.brandstetter@gmail.com 
Tel: 206 235 5969 
Florian Foerster, Daniel Valik 

Eva Kammel 
office@austrianconsulateseattle.org,  

Tel: 425 395 4382 

  
Eva Donahoo (ewdcpa@comcast.net)  and Rosie Mulholland (mulho@comcast.net) will call many of you in the next few 
days, we will post on Meet-up, LinkedIN (A-BIT), Austria Club and HC websites. If you have additional contacts, please 
help spread the word! When leaving a voice mail please mention right away that you are for A4A to distinguish you from 
unwanted robocalls. 
If you live near the WA/OR border, you can also contact Egbert Kunrath (egbert.kunrath@gmail.com) who will then 
connect you with the Oregon “Austrian for Austrians“ platform. 
Please get in contact with us if you can volunteer for any of these tasks or if you would benefit from any of these offers. 
Looking forward hearing from you!! 
Wir halten zusammen! Bleib gesund und guten Mutes 
Herzlichst, 
 
Eva Kammel 
Honorary Consul in Seattle for WA, ID, MT 
office@austrianconsulateseattle.org, 425 395 4382 


